From: Leith, Carl

To: Severson, Deborah; Shepard. Nora
Subject: FW: Preservation

Date: Thursday, April 07, 2016 11:47:54 AM
Deb & Nora,

Can we forward and post as appropriate.
Thanks,

Carl

From: Stephen Snow [mailto:cssnow@mstar.net]
Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2016 11:30 AM

To: Leith, Carl

Subject: Preservation

Mr. Leith,

Concerning the meeting this evening about a proposed development in the 400 block
of South Temple.

| had understood that the Historic landmark Commission had already denied that
proposal. If so, for very good reason. The commission would not so deny without
good reason.

| am a life long resident of the avenues. As suggested by others South Temple is
indeed an historic boulevard in this city. Nothing out of keeping with its historic and
elegant nature should be allowed from State Street

to Reservoir Park. It has come to my attention that the proposed project is lacking in
design and materials suitable for South Temple. If this is the case any such proposal
should be rejected.

| would hope that the commission will not be swayed from a correct decision by the
threat of court action by a developer.

The corner of South Temple and Fifth East has been vacant for years. Wait for
somebody to propose a project that will be a grand and appropriate addition to this
historic street.

Thank you.

Stephen Snow
1207 First Avenue
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